From: PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk [mailto:PublicAccessDC.Comments@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 January 2014 13:17
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01827/LB

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 1:17 PM on 06 Jan 2014 from Mr Howard Moore.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	North Arms Inn Mills Lane Wroxton Banbury OX15 6PY 

	Proposal:
	Removal of fascia lettering, directional board signage and hanging signs from all elevations including associated modern lighting and brackets. Making good, like for like following removal. 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Howard Moore

	Email:
	

	Address:
	South View Cottage Dark Lane, Wroxton, Oxfordshire OX15 6QQ


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We strongly object to this application. The applicant bought the North Arms very quickly after it was advertised as a going concern. The pub has never opened since this change of ownership. Step by step it appears the only work being done is that involved to remove all traces of this being a public house. It is believed that decommissioning of the internal workings of the pub may have already happened with the removal of the pumps. This application seeks to start work on the removal of all external features which identify the North Arms as a public house. The building was listed as a public house complete with its signage. There are instances within the CDC area where other public houses which are not listed have to retain their signage even when de-licensed. The North Arms should retain its signage forever because it is part of its historic identity. The North Arms is named after the North family from Wroxton Abbey. The "North Arms" name has historical connections, on a local level to Wroxton Abbey, on a national level, to one of our Prime Ministers and on a social history basis to William Kalabergo - the last man to be publicly hanged in Oxford. We strongly urge the council to resist the repeated pressures to alter the North Arms as we would contend that the North Arms, with the right ownership, could be a perfectly profitable business. Regards, Howard & Alison Moore


